
I support this bill as an employer of over 100 employees pre-pandemic and nearing that level again as we are allowed to reopen 
with increased capacity.  We did not decide to send employees to unemployment, it was decided when we were forced to close 
indoor dining due to the pandemic rules set by the Oregon Governor.  Please ease near future financial burden for businesses so 
we can succeed and continue employing more employees instead of cutting back to skeleton staff levels just to survive the ever 
increasing cost to do business in Oregon, yes CAT didn't help going into a pandemic either especially when some of our vendors 
pass their CAT to us and we can't pass it to customers, but increased UI tax will most certainly devastate us, our employees, and 
many other small businesses.  Do this for small business in Oregon


